
From: Leslie Perkins <leslie@49thward.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 4:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Alderwoman Hadden <alderwoman@49thward.org> 
Subject: Gift Reporting - 49th Ward 
 

 
Hi Steve,  
 
I hope you had a wonderful weekend! I'm just emailing you to let you know that former Alderman 
Moore gifted two framed pictures to ALderwoman Hadden. One is the 25th anniversary poster for the 
Artists of the Wall festival, and the other is a painting of Millenium Park. We plan on hanging both for 
the public to enjoy. I've included pictures below of both. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thanks!  
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